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Question: 
Senator SIEWERT: Are you doing exit interviews with people who are leaving?  
Mr Fordham: We are, yes. We are not the employers. It is up to—  
Senator SIEWERT: Do you require them to be done?  
Mr Fordham: No, we do not require them to be done.  
Senator SIEWERT: Do you know how many have been done?  
Mr Fordham: I would have to take that on notice.  
Senator SIEWERT: Could you take on notice, please.  
Mr Fordham: Yes.  
Senator SIEWERT: Why are you not requiring them to be done? To understand this 
new program, I would have thought it would be useful to know why there is that high 
turnover. 
Answer:  
Remote Jobs and Communities Programme service providers and other providers 
engage and employ School Attendance Officers and Supervisors. Under the terms of 
the funding arrangements exit interviews are not required. However the department 
that administers the funding agreements encourages providers to discuss the reasons 
for leaving these positions whether this be through informal discussions or exit 
interviews.  
Information from providers indicates that while informal discussions usually occur on 
exit, precise numbers are not available.  
 


